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STEUBEN PREVENTION COALITION STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING
October 24, 2017

Members Present:   Norman McCumiskey, Kyler Bower, Colleen Banik, Michael McDarby, George Delnagro, Hank Chapman, Amanda Chafee, Lisa Oliver, Mark Recktenwald

1. Introductions/Welcome:   

· Norm McCumiskey welcomed everyone to the meeting and introductions were made around the room.

2. September Meeting:

· Approval of the September 26, 2017 minutes was made following a motion made by Hank Chapman and seconded by Mark Recktenwald.

3. Youth Action Forum Update:  

· Amanda Chafee provided a report on the upcoming 4th Annual Youth Action Forum to take place on November 20, 2017 at Bath-Haverling High School.  It was also reported that a donation was given by the American War Dads in Avoca facilitated by Amanda Chafee and Lisa Oliver in the amount of $100.00.

· Action Item:  Colleen Banik will make contact with contracted speaker to ensure that the presentation is different from the one being given to the Youth Summit Leadership group on November 18, 2018.

4. Coalition Report:  

· Norm McCumiskey provided an update on the Prevention Needs Assessment Survey which began over the last two weeks and is to be completed by the end of October.  Twelve school districts out of the thirteen in our County have agreed to participate.  Results will be due back in January of 2018.    The 3rd Opioid Community Forum that will be held tonight at the Corning-Painted Post High School.  Key Informant Interviews are taking place with Law Enforcement, Fire Departments, EMT’s, Social Services and Probation and will be completed by the end of November.

· Hank Chapman reported on the Young Adult/Adult Opioid & Heroin Survey and his activities in collecting additional data to be completed by the end of calendar year 2018.

· Action Item:  Norm McCumiskey will make contact with Dr. Karen Porter at Alfred University to potentially analyze the data from the opioid survey.

· Lisa Oliver reported on that the Drug Quiz planning remains up in the air for 2018.  Lisa Oliver will talk offline with the Coalition at a later date.

5. Task Force Updates:

· Colleen Banik gave a brief overview of activities and programs being worked on by the UAD Task Force covering Compliance Checks, TIPS Training, DUNK Driving event, WLEA and WVIN air play of PSA’s prepared by the Hornell Concern for Youth Group and the upcoming planning for the Prom/Graduation Activities.

· Significant discussion was held to include service groups such at VFW’s, Elks, Legions, etc. in the TIPS Training opportunities.  It was also recommended that off premises points of sale businesses also be included in our training opportunities.

· Norm McCumiskey and Mark Recktenwald gave a brief overview of the activities and programs being worked on by the Marijuana Task Force covering the Marijuana Education Project, Health Teacher involvement, guest speakers for these classes, DITEP Training opportunities and outreach, Marijuana Logic Model Review, Drop Box Project, Key Informant Interviews, Third Millennium expansion and the Marijuana Town Hall Meeting in February of 2018.


Next Meeting:   November 28, 2017 from 9:00 – 11:30 a.m. at 115 Liberty Street, Bath, NY.
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Our Mission: To promote healthy and safe communities in Steuben County by reducing alcohol and drug use among youth.

Our Vision: To have a county where the youth are healthy and drug free.
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